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12th January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Mrs Arnett will be leaving us on Thursday 18th January 2024 to start her maternity leave.  I am sure 
you will all want to join me in wishing her all the best. 
 
Miss K Peffers (whom most of you will already know) will be taking over from Mrs Arnett in 
Blackman class from Monday 22nd January. 
 
Should you wish to speak to Miss Peffers on a one to one basis please contact her directly or make 
an appointment through the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr Craig Hamilton 
Headteacher 
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